
Tim Lightfield Memorial Scholarship  
 

   The $500 Tim Lightfield Memorial Scholarship is open to a WHS 
graduating senior who has participated in music activities such as: WHS 
Band, WHS Orchestra, WHS Choir, WHS Theatre, Church Choir, individual 
musician and/or a music group (country, rock band, etc.) 
   Tim Lightfield, the “Piano Man” was an accomplished pianist who could 
play in many styles – classical, rock, blues, country and honky tonk to 
name a few. Before his life was cut tragically short in an industrial accident, 
he performed with many Watertown area musicians and bands. His 
Watertown musician friends have established this scholarship in his name 
as a tribute to Tim and for his love for music. 
 
 
Student’s full name  _______________________________________________ 
 
Student’s address ________________________________________________ 
 
Name(s) of parent(s) ______________________________________________ 
 
Post High School Plans ____________________________________________ 
 
Describe your involvement in music (Example: 4 years in concert choir, etc.) 
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________ 
 
Essay: What does music (in general and through performance) mean to me and 
how will music be a part of my life in the future (Maximum 300 words) 
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please submit application to Student Services by March 31. 


